
Monmouthshire Building Society -
We’re opening a new branch  
in the heart of Brecon!
We are committed to having a presence on the High 
Street and providing you with a fantastic personal 
experience each time you visit us at The Bulwark. 
We are delighted to let you know that we’re taking
over your Leeds Building Society Branch in the heart
of Brecon. We’re passionate about helping our local
members with all of their Savings and Mortgage needs.

‘We are committed to the High Street and can’t wait to
meet you in the Branch in Brecon at our launch event’
As a mutual building society, our members’ needs are at the heart of everything we do.
We recognise that every member is on a unique journey with different needs and we are here to  
guide you along that journey. 

Every decision of ours is made with the interests of our members in mind - with your help, we will  
develop our products and services to suit you.

We’ve been taking care of people’s savings and mortgages for over 150 years 
and we hope that you become a member for many years to come.

If you have a savings account or mortgage with us, you are a member of Monmouthshire 
Building Society.

If you aren’t a member currently, please do come and join us! Colleagues from the Society will be in 
branch from the end of September and we will officially take over the branch from 1st January 2021. 

We hope that you become a member and play a vital role in the Society and its exciting future in Brecon.

COME AND 
MEET US!

Pop into branch to pick up your 
goody bag and speak to us about 
the member incentives on offer
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Our commitment to you
Monmouthshire Building Society has been serving its members 
for over 151 years, and more recently in Brecon as an agency since 
January 2011. The Society prides itself on supporting its members 
and the communities within which they are based and is fully 
committed to the High Street. 

We can offer you a full range of savings accounts and you’ll not 
only see familiar faces when you pop into branch, but also meet 
colleagues from Monmouthshire Building Society who can support 
you in your savings needs.

We are very excited at the opportunity to open a branch in Brecon 
and look forward to meeting with you in the branch very soon.

William Carroll
Chief Executive

Monmouthshire Building Society is authorised by the Prudential Regulation Authority and regulated by the
Financial Conduct Authority and the Prudential Regulation Authority. Financial Services Register Number: 206052.

Head Office: Monmouthshire House, John Frost Square, Newport, South Wales, NP20 1PX. BRECON(08/20-1)
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